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FIRST ANNUAL EASTER EVENT!

The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the first annual
Easter event. Bring your kids and family to take a picture with
the Easter Bunny! Enjoy a fun and exciting egg hunt and
coloring contest and yes win prizes! The event will take place
at the community tot-lot on March 19, 2016 from 10:00 a.m. to
12:00 p.m., refreshments will be provided by the Association.

VISIT WWW.NORTHSTARRANCHHOA.COM!

Log onto the community website to:

Submit maintenance requests, address changes
Get the latest community news & updates

Obtain minutes, newsletters, policies, forms
Access your account online

Pay your HOA bill online

Should you have problem logging onto the community
website, please call Customer Service at 949-833-2600.

DANGEROUS DOG BREEDS

Please be aware that dangerous dog breeds are prohibited in
the Northstar Ranch Community Association. Such breeds
include Pit Bull, Bull Terriers, Rottweiler and/or any other
breed that is defined as vicious with a propensity to attack a
person or animal without provocation. Animals belonging to
Owners, occupants or their licensees, tenants or invitees
within the Community must be either kept within an
enclosure, an enclosed yard or on a leash or other appropriate
restraint being held by a person capable of controlling the
animal.
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March 2016 REMINDERS

SIGN UP FOR THE ACH
PROGRAM!

Save time and money and never
miss a payment again! Sign up to
have your assessment payments
automatically debited from your
checking or savings account. Please
call Customer Care at 949-833-2600
or send an e-mail to
customercare@keystonepacific.com
to request an ACH application.

TRASH RECEPTACLES
Please refrain from leaving your trash receptacles in view of the common area for days on end. The
Associations trash rule states “Trash containers may not be exposed to view 24 hours before or after
trash pick up”. Not only does it make your neighborhood look untidy, but it also attracts disease
carrying rodents and other large unwanted animals. The Association Board is kindly requesting your
courteous action to store your trash receptacles inside of your garage or behind your side gate.

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Ever wonder why you have a homeowners association? Your association may be your best tool to
protect the value of your home and the quality of your neighborhood. Community associations do
a number of different things, such as setting and collecting the maintenance fees required and
needed to run an association, maintaining landscaping or recreation areas, and providing for events
or meeting places for neighborhood functions. That being said, one of the most important functions
of an association is to enforce deed restrictions and protect the value of the community assets
among those being your home.

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME
Just a friendly reminder that it’s time to Spring forward. Daylight
Savings Time will start on Sunday, March 13, 2016, at 2:00 a.m.




